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Dear NIST colleagues, 

We are pleased by the changes in CSF 2.0. They improve the framework significantly. We particularly 
applaud the addition of the Govern function, given the importance of governance and GRC in 
modern organizations. The added focus on supply chain risk controls is also welcome, in light of 
recent attacks exploiting that vector. 

We have no additional comments to offer on the current draft. Thank you for your hard work. 

Regards, 

Michael McCormick, CISSP 
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